
Warwick District 

Personal Details: 

Name: Peter Gogerly

E-mail: 

Postcode: 

Organisation Name: Hampton-on-the-Hill Residents Association (HOTHRA)

Comment text:

The proposed Budbrooke ward seems too large. People living in the south of it have little 
in common with those in the northern part. Surely it would be better to align areas with 
similar needs. 
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